
Glass Boundaries Project went to school 

 

In the 20th of January a session concerning the presentation of the Glass Boundaries 

project’s goals and dissemination of results. The session was organized in the scope of 

the CES goes to school program.  

The session was ministered by the researcher 

Celso Fuinhas and it involved 3 classes (around 

80 students and 3 teachers) from the 11th and 

12th grade. This was the first of action of a 

program that will take part in different schools 

in the north and center of the country during the 

current school year. 

 

The CES goes to school program has as 

its objectives the diffusion of scientific 

knowledge by sharing the research work 

undertaken in CES with schools and other 

educational centers. It is expected that 

these actions will foster critical 

discussions about the problems facing 

contemporary society. 

https://www.ces.uc.pt/extensao/cesvaiaescola/?id_lingua=1

